
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 13, 2006 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 

We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing issuance of 
an occupancy permit allowing construction activities to take place in a portion of the alley 
bounded by West Clarke Street, West Wright Street, North 28th Street, and North 29th Street. 
 

In order to expedite the Dr. Wesley L. Scott Senior Living Community project, please 
consider this resolution for immediate adoption at the Common Council’s meeting of January 
18, 2006. If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact 
Thomas Miller at extension 3304. 
 

Very truly yours,  
 
 
 

Jeffrey J. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 
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Attachment 
 
c:  Alderman Willie Hines 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


